
You are now able to view the Bay Area Water Treatment Plant annual 
water quality report on-line at www.baycodws.org/CCR2016.pdf . This 
report contains important information about the source and quality of 
your drinking water. The 2016 report includes water quality information 
from the Bay Area WTP. Please email BAWTP@baycodws.org or call 
(989) 439-7245 if you would like a paper report delivered to your home.

Water Supply Systems now receiving water from the Bay Area WTP include the cities 
of Bay City, Essexville, and Pinconning; the Townships of Bangor, Beaver, Frankenlust 
(partial), Fraser, Hampton, Kawkawlin, Merritt, Monitor, Pinconning, Portsmouth, 
Williams, Akron, and Wisner; the Bangor-Monitor Metro., Kawkawlin Metro., and 
Beaver Road Water Districts; and Bay Co. Water Supply System #1.

Notice to Customers 
of the Bay Area WTP
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